
Chardon Local Schools’ Instagram Page Acceptable Use Statement

Please be aware that the district’s Instagram page constitutes a limited public forum. Although
Chardon Local Schools encourages healthy debate and discussion on this page, we do not
allow the posting of false information on this platform. If a user posts false information, the
user and/or their post may be removed from this page.

Additionally, use of hateful and/or inappropriate language is prohibited and may result in you
and/or your post being removed without warning. The Board respects users’ First Amendment
rights, however, in light of the limited public forum established on this page, the Board will
enforce reasonable, content-neutral restrictions for its use.

Users are reminded that First Amendment rights do not extend to the posting of obscenity,
threats, commercial speech and/or inflammatory comments, or to comments that contradict the
District’s mission, violate Board policies and/or procedures, or cause a substantial disruption to
the school environment.

Also understand the District does not accept complaints via this page. Rather, any complaints
must be raised and addressed through established complaint policies and procedures, which
can be found on the District’s website. Anyone with specific questions about the business of
the district is encouraged to contact the District Administration and/or the Board of Education
at communications@chardonschools.org or 440.285.4052. This page is operated by the
Chardon Local Schools District and all use and management of the page adheres to the
policies and procedures of the Chardon Local Schools’ Board of Education.

https://www.instagram.com/chardon_schools/
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